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PACER STACKTRAIN

NEWS ALERT

July 27, 2000
Electronic Bulletin No. 84

CHANGE OF ADDRESS

Effective July 31st the Pacer Sacramento Ramp, operated by Hawk
Transportation, will move to 900 South River Road, West
Sacramento. Thisyard is approximately 2 miles East from the
current CY Location.

There is no change with the current phone numbers.

Any questions please contact Pacer Stacktrain Customer Support.



